
2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.

2013 
Viognier

Central Coast

GOLD MEDAL!

Beautiful bouquet of 
pineapple, apricots, butter-
scotch and citrus blossoms.  
French Oak has endowed 

this floral wine with added 
complexity and a toasty finish.


